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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back to Summer term 1. I hope you all had a lovely Easter holiday!  

 

We are now looking at a new topic theme this term called ‘Worldwide Wonder’. Overleaf is a copy of 

our ‘Topic Web’, detailing the learning areas that we will cover this term. There are some fun lessons 

that I am sure the children will enjoy and that I look forward to teaching them! 

 

I have been very impressed with the homework Year One children have completed so far this year. 

The expectations for homework and spelling this term remains the same - homework will be set on a 

Friday and will be due in the following Wednesday so that it can be marked. Spellings will also be set 

on a Friday. Please ensure that your child practises these in preparation for a spelling test the 

following Thursday.  

 

Thank you for continuing to encourage and listen to your child read at home. Please keep this up as it 

is really making a difference! It is expected that children read 5 times a week, between their Group 

Reading sessions and will be rewarded with a reading point if they achieve this.  

 

PE will be on a Tuesday and Friday this term. Please ensure your child arrives in their school PE kit on 

these days so that they can make the most of their PE time.  

 

Once again, thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Hannah Wilkinson 
Year 1 Teacher  
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